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Thanks for the Fun 
The Yorktown Grange Fair thanks everyone who contributed to a successful fair 

Yorktown Heights, September 20, 2021– The 97th Annual Yorktown Grange Fair was one to 
remember with a theme that encouraged everyone to get “Out and About at the Fair” and boy 
did they ever! It was a joy to see the community come together to appreciate and enjoy some 
of the things that make our community so special. With smiling faces and a little anticipation, 
the members of the Yorktown Grange Agricultural Society welcomed the public back to the 
Grange Fairgrounds and it turned out better than they could ever expected thanks to every 
person (and animal) involved. 


Westchester’s only true country fair is a huge operation and it takes hard work and dedication 
to ensure that it runs smoothly. The Grange Agricultural Society would like to thank all the 
volunteers who spent the weekend selling tickets, keeping the grounds clean, answering 
questions and doing so many other things. Thank you to everyone who participated in our 
contests and exhibited their art, animals, produce, flowers, legos and more at the Grange Fair. 
Thanks to our sponsors who financially support the fair. Thank you to our rides and games 
specialists as well as the food vendors who feed everyone their delicious creations throughout 
the weekend. Thank you to the entertainers who put on fabulous shows over the weekend. 
Thanks to all the vendors who came to promote and sell their products. Last, but not least, a 
huge and heartfelt thank you to all the people and families who visited the Grange Fair. There is 
nothing better than seeing the joy and excitement on everyone’s faces as they experience all 
the fair has to offer. 


The 2021 Yorktown Grange Fair was so much fun and full of amazing people who made it the 
best weekend. Naturally, plans are already underway for next year’s fair. If you would like to 
volunteer, please visit www.YorktownGrangeFair.org and fill out the form. Be a part of 
Westchester County’s only true country fair! 

http://www.YorktownGrangeFair.org

